
Castles and Knights 

Starling Class 

We almost can’t believe that Christmas is upon us already but we have had another busy 

term. 

 

Our theme for this term has been Castles and Knights and we have 

focussed our learning this term around non-fiction texts, including 

writing instructions for how to trap a dragon.  Why not ask us how we 

would trap a dragon if one invaded for Christmas? 

  

In Maths we have secured our knowledge of addition and subtraction and 

have used this to solve problems involving money.  We have also chosen 

the correct coins to pay and investigated the different ways we can 

make the same value.  

 

On Remeberance day we joined together with the rest of the 

school via video call for a special whole school worship.  We 

enjoyed seeing all the other classes on the screen and continue 

to enjoy worship sessions in this way each week. 

 

 

 

 On our Fairy Tale day we enjoyed lots of activities linked to 

different stories.  We made 

gingerbread men, role played 

the story of Snow White and 

wrote about what our 

favourite part of the story 

was. 

 

 

 

We wish you all a safe and happy Christmas and look 

forward to seeing you all in the new year.  Mrs Jones and Mrs Kerbey   


